
DANIEL NELSON, HARTLAND, VT.
As part of the Wilder Dam relicensing, it would be very appropriate for the 
dam owner to allocate resources to towns along the river to build, maintain 
and enhance river access facilities.  There is a particular need for 
adaptive/accessible kayak and canoe launching docks, and locations such as 
Kilowatt Park in Hartford would be ideally situated.  
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